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Item #2
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Jacguelyn Gillis
Subject: FW: [External] Z.22.036/OP.22.016
Date: Wednesday, January 25, 2023 9:02:36 AM
-----Original Message-----

From: Matthew Di Salvo _>
Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2023 8:32 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Z.22.036/0P.22.016

Hi Vaughan Clerks.
Re: Z.22.036/0P.22.016 (apartment on north east cormer of Hwy 7 and Wigwoss)

I don’t think that this project is good for our community. It’s going to be the biggest building in the area at 12 floors
and it doesn’t belong amongst houses. It also brings too many people in an already busy and trafficy area. The
roads can’t hold all these cars plus there’s too many people already so it’s going to be so bad if they are allowed to
add thousands of people more. As a high school student living in the area I fear the safety of our neighborhoods. I
get scared already to cross the street at the intersection because it’s very busy so imagine how bad it will be by
adding more cars and people. I've actually seen a lot of accidents at that exact intersection and it’s just going to get
more complicated and more people in cars and pedestrians will get hurt. Another thing, all these added cars in such a
small space are going to add to bad environmental effects. I already suffer from asthma and the car pollution from
all the added residents driving their cars in such a highly condensed area is really bad for people with medical
issues, and the elderly.

If you care about our community please don’t allow these this project to go ahead. Instead I'd like to see more parks
and trails so I can go and enjoy my free time with my friends and family.

Thanks,

Matthew Di Salvo



